
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting 26 June 2003 

12. STRATFORD STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board was requested to approve for construction, the renewal of the dish channels for the full 

length of Stratford Street. 
 
 Details of the feedback received on the previously circulated concept plan and the amendments 

subsequently made to the plan were highlighted in an accompanying officer’s report. 
 
 The Board was also advised that street residents were still working to complete a 50/50 cost sharing 

proposal with the Council for the undergrounding of the overhead services in the street. 
 
 Members expressed their support for the residents’ initiative and noted that more time was required to 

complete their efforts. 
 
 The Board therefore resolved: 
 
 1. That the submitted plan be approved for tender subject to the known outcome (within three 

months) of the residents’ endeavours regarding any funding contribution for undergrounding the 
overhead services in Stratford Street. 

 
 2. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on both sides of Stratford Street 

commencing at the northern boundary of No. 22 and extending in a northerly direction for a 
distance of 29 metres. 


